
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy St David’s Day to you all – the blue skies and daffodils 

growing in the playground are such nice reminders that Spring is 

finally on our doorstep and we can say goodbye to Winter very 

soon. 

We had a very successful well-attended year 11 parents evening 

on Wednesday. The evening was a very positive one centred 

around capitalising on the next 10 weeks for our year 11 

students. Good attendance and punctuality are key to this. 

Have a restful weekend.  

Louise.  

 

  

Our vision: 
To provide a safe, enriching and nurturing environment, 

with wellbeing at its heart; where children and young 

people, can learn, gain confidence and thrive. 

Our values: 
To promote resilience, self-confidence, tolerance, 
and respect 
  
Our aims: ‘Building confidence for the future’  

 

Our value this half term is 
 

SELF-CONFIDENCE 
 

 

 
Friday 1st March   

If you would like to book an appointment with our school 

nurse Charlene please contact the school office or 

contact her directly on: 

charlene.stewart@nhs.net 07931 733 526 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/autism-friendly-

morning-tickets-772133140007 

 

Rights Respecting School 

The students enjoyed a very informative assembly 

prepared by our key stage 3 students this week as we 

work towards acquiring our rights respecting school 

award.  

UNICEF offer some brilliant p[arenting resources 

which can be found here 

https://www.unicef.org/parenting/ 

 

Parent/Carer Support Group – ADVANCE NOTICE 

Thank you to those that attended the session just 

before half-term. 

Please do join us virtually or face-to-face for our next 

session on Wednesday 27th March 9.30 -10.30 

https://www.theparentsguideto.co.uk/nationalcareersweek 

 

 

It's National Careers Week 4-11 March 

2024! Parents can be unsure of their teen's 

options after GCSE or sixth form so The 

Parents' Guide to, in partnership with 

National Careers Week, has created this free 

guide giving an overview of what’s available 

at 16 and 18 years’ old and summarizing 

different routes teens can take into the 

workplace.  

We are very lucky to have weekly visits from 

our Connexions advisor Rouna each week 

during Spring term. Home tuition students 

can also benefit from this service. Please 

email me if you would like to book a virtual 

appointment.  

 

mailto:charlene.stewart@nhs.net
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/autism-friendly-morning-tickets-772133140007
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/autism-friendly-morning-tickets-772133140007
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WEEKLY E-SAFETY ADVICE  

 

 


